
 

 
 
 
To the Head, UNEP Chemicals Branch, DTIE  

Dear Sir or Madam:  
our organization is an NGOs with a strong interest about mercury-related enironmental 
and health risks so we would like to support the Partnership’s goal to protect human 
health and the global environment from the release of mercury and its compounds by 
minimizing and, where feasible, ultimately eliminating global, anthropogenic mercury 
releases to air, water and land. 

We have a long-time experience about dental mercury effects and we would like to share 
it in order to promote a global phase out of this product especially because today there are 
many safer alternatives that could prevent global pollution. 

We are in contact with several world experts in Dentistry and Toxicology who could 
provide scientific evidence about this. 

Moreover we would like to promote a public awareness about the mercury content in 
amalgam fillings in order to help the medical professionals and the amalgam bearers to 
recognize the long-term effects of dental mercury exposure, such as autoimmune and 
neurological diseases. 

Our organization works also to inform about the environment effects of the use of dental 
mercury because dental amalgam is a major source of mercury in our air, land, and water 
and that dental mercury converts to methylmercury in the environment.   

We hope you will accept our request to join the Global Mercury Partnership. In 
attachment the form. 

Kind Regards. 

Francesca Romana Orlando 
Vice President of AMICA 
Associazione Malattie da Intossicazione Cronica e/o Ambientale  
(Association for Environmental and Chronic Toxic Injury) 
P.O. Box 3131 
00121 Rome - Italy 
www.infoamica.it 
amica@infoamica.it 
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